
September 26, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Drake Khamis who has been in my program here at Highland High 

School the last 2 years.  He transferred over to Highland his Sophomore year which coincided with it 

being my first year at Highland as the head coach.  Drake is a tireless worker and has a love/passion for 

the game of baseball.  He is an infielder who has good actions in the middle and has good pop as a hitter 

who has demonstrated the ability to make adjustments during an at bat.  Due to an unfortunate injury 

to his leg back in December 2019 it set him back but the amount of work he has put into his rehab and 

where he is at today is a tribute to Drake’s hard work, relentless attitude of getting back to full strength 

and passion for the game of baseball. 

Drake has leadership qualities and is well liked by his teammates, teachers and coaches on campus.  He 

is intelligent, outgoing and plays the game hard.  He has matured both on and off the field since he 

started here at Highland and I expect Drake to be a big part of our team come spring time.   

 

Please let me know if I can be of anymore assistance in Drake’s recruitment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erik Kehoe 

Head Baseball Coach 

Highland High School 


